
Item G9
Approving Preliminary Plat for Country Meadows Subdivision
Raymond O'Connor, owner, has submitted the preliminary plat for Country Meadows 
Subdivision, located North of Old Potash Hwy, and East of Shoemaker Elementary School. 
This plat proposes to develop an unplatted parcel of land into 83 lots. This plat has been 
reviewed by the Planning, Public Works and Utilities Departments. The Regional Planning 
Commission, at their meeting of May 1, 2002, with 7 members voting in favor and 1 member 
abstaining voted to recommend approval.  Approval is recommended. See attached 
RESOLUTION.
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